
  

   

Hi all,                   July 5, 2022 

I hope that you are all having a wonderful summer so far. There’s a lot going on at the World Service 

level, with the trustee’s going from having 17 people at the Board Of Trustee’s (BOT) and now we have 

15 Trustee’s but the final count will be 11. Even though we still have our current Trustee, she is just a 

liaison to our region. This means that we need to make sure that we send a delegate or 2 to run for 

trustee after Barb K is done.  

I have volunteered to be on the restructuring committee, if you look at the map that I have added, 

region 9 has 42 countries, region 8 has South America and much more. This is going to be fun for me or 

whoever takes over in the Fall.  

The BIG question now is “Why are we not signing up to do service? Have you been to WSBC , Region? 

(I was in OA 35 years before going to my first WSBC) please let me know, even though this “on the job 

training”, there’s a guide for Chair’s, you will get a chair from another region to help you and you will 

have the experience of all the past chairs to help with any questions (They are amazing).  

See you all in a week, Eileen C.  

Region 5 Chair  


